File No.16-3/2013-AS-lll

Government of India
Ministry of Communications
Department of Telecommunication
Access Services Wing
20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi-110001

No. 16-3/2013-AS-111/375/ {O S© ] Dated:.1£08-2018

To,
All Access Service Providers.

Subject:- Withdrawal of short code 1924 regarding.

The undersigned is directed to convey that the short code '1924' allocated to Deptt.
of Post is now being withdrawn with immediate effect.

2. All are requested to take necessary action.

3. This is issued with the approval of DDG (AS-I). '5’4;—
@

(Sanchit Kumar Garg)
Assistant Director General (AS-IIT)
Tel: 011-23372725

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to, if any, to:

1. Secretary, TRAL

2. CMD MTNL/BSNL.

3. Director (PG), Deptt. of Post, Ministry of Communications, Dak Bhawan, Sansad
Marg, Delhi-1. with reference to your office OM dated 17-07-2018

4. A copy for upload on website.



